
 

 

NZ Branch Management Committee meeting, 25 February 2024 

Meeting held by Zoom 

 

• A ‘settling in’ meeting for those new to Management Committee or in a new role on 

Management Committee 

 

• Teachers’ Weekend Workshop Easter 2024, Wellington – update on preparations; a 

gratifyingly high number of registrations so far 

 

• NZ Dancer magazine – a different printing company being used in 2024; distribution likely to 

be later than usual, but the quality of production will be higher  

 

• 2024 Constitution – an unexpected bureaucratic issue encountered when filing with the 

Companies Office; advice is being sought 

 

• Summer School Scholarships – final application date is moving to 30 September; implication 

for ‘early-bird’ registration rate.  Add to information on the website that if applicants plan to 

go to Summer School no matter what, then they should consider registering for Summer 

School before the late registration surcharge comes into effect.  Successful candidates to be 

reimbursed any payments already made 

 

• Handover E & T Coordinator role 2025 – exams still taking place after the AGM; preference is 

for outgoing E&T Coordinator to complete the process with incoming to shadow.  Details to 

be sorted 

 

• JAMs – initial discussion on how to increase attendance at Summer School.  Requires further 

and wider discussion.  

 

• Family Summer School Scholarship – mooted at Nelson; requires further discussion 

 

 

 


